Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, May 19, 2014
5:15pm - Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present: Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Kathy Hagen, Matt Kreager, Jake Gloor
Administration Present: Alan Duncan, BOW members: Mayor Fisel, Tom Janes & Earl Franklin.
Barb Hawn, Steve Hagen & Chris Fought.

Citizens: Phyllis Cole, Jeremy Weaver, Bob Buttgen

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite.

The board approved the minutes for April. Motion by Byers, second by Gloor All ayes.

The board approved the claims register for the month of March totaling $24,629.54

Motion by Gloor, second by Byers. All ayes.

The board approved the claims register for the month of April totaling $26,621.93

Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes

Citizens:

No comments.

Unfinished business:

The sidewalk for the splash pad will be poured tomorrow. The splash pad will be open for use beginning
Memorial weekend to Labor Day weekend from 12noon to 8pm.

The cabin and pavilions have already received reservations for the season.

The trees on the walking track have been cut back.

New Business:

A discussion was held regarding Pettit Park between the park board and the board of works.
The park department will manage the park and a project spending limit of $10,000 will be set.
City attorney Steve Hagen will draw up a joint resolution .

Other Business:

Alan will attend a meeting on public health at Columbia City on June 19.

Alan has talked with an instructor regarding beginning a pre-school gymnastics program.

The park department received a thank you letter from the Ruth Stultz nursery school for allowing them to
use the cabin for their graduation ceremony.

Programs:

The Youth Soccer League ended last Saturday, May 17.
City League baseball & t-ball leagues begin on June 9
The first summer session of aerobics has 30 participants.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45pm. Motion by Byers, second by Hagen. All ayes.

ident of Park Board /(Sjcretary of Park Board

Br1an Hitd (/ Daric Weimer




